
Hudson Water Customers 
 
On April 17, 2019 the Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection notified 
the Town of Hudson of proposed changes to the current guideline for certain water 
contaminants known as PFAS compounds.  Your tap water meets all current quality 
regulations and is within all current health advisory limits however, if you are interested 
in receiving bottled water The Town of Hudson will be offering complimentary drive-in 
pickup. 
 
When? Mondays, Wednesdays and Saturdays from 9am to 3pm beginning on Saturday 
April 27, 2019 and continuing until treatment for PFAS in the public water supply is 
operational. 
 
Where? 1 Municipal Drive (Hudson DPW) 
 
Do I qualify? If you are a current resident of Hudson and receive a water bill from 
Hudson (i.e. do not have a private well) you qualify. 
 
How do I get the water?  When you arrive at Hudson DPW you will be issued a voucher 
that will entitle you to 1 case of 6 1-gallon bottles per household.  You will need to show 
a driver’s license or official picture ID with your Hudson address.  If you are a new 
resident, you can show a license and a utility bill with a matching name.  You may use 
your voucher at future dates without identification.  You will then be directed to the 
pickup area where you should be prepared to open your trunk or tailgate. 
 
General information about Hudson water is available at www.townofhudson.org.  There 
you will find resources for both public water supply customers and private well owners.  
If you still have questions about this temporary program, you can call DPW at (978) 562-
9333. 
 
The Town of Hudson is looking for volunteers to staff operations.  Volunteer positions 
include voucher check-in, traffic guidance and vehicle loading.  If you are interested and 
can commit to at least 3 consecutive hours on any day of operation, please call (978) 
562-9333.  Thank you. 

http://www.townofhudson.org/

